TOWN OF BENTONIA
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
SEPTEMBER 27, 2023

The special meeting of the mayor and alderman of the Town of Bentonia was called to order AT 5:30 pm by mayor Clint Lancaster. The following members were present: Steve Pigg, Robert Demus, Kim Martin and Greg Shaffer.  

Discussion was held on possible changes to be made on the current mobile home ordinance. Lorretta Thorton commented that the current ordinance made mobile homes unaffordable for lower income residents and asked if an exemption for those residents be made. 
Further discussion including changing the age limit from 5 to 10 years, requiring inspections, and including other restrictions on exemptions was discussed.

Colby Parks made motion to change the mobile home age statute from five to ten years, Steve Pigg second, Robert Deemus, Greg Schaffer, and Kim Martin abstained from voting. Motion failed.

Colby Parks made motion to adjourn, Steve Pigg seconded. Meeting adjourned.
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